
July 11, 2012 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING  

New PSSSP Payment Schedule 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

 

The Nunatsiavut Government’s Department of Finance has implemented a new 

payment schedule whereby all payments will be made on Wednesdays and 

Fridays of each week only.  Therefore, all student reimbursements for books, 

travel, etc., whether dropped off at the office or sent by mail, will be issued by 

direct deposit on these days only.  In order to be issued reimbursement on 

Wednesday, all information and receipts must be submitted no later than 12:30 

PM (NF time) on Tuesday. The deadline for Friday reimbursement is 12:30 PM (NF 

time) on Thursday. 

 

If you have any questions on this, please feel free to contact the PSSSP Financial 

Department. You can contact Margery White at marge_white@nunatsiavut.com or 

Peggy Montague at peggy_montague@nunatsiavut.com. They can also be 

reached by calling our office toll free at 1-877-777-2589 or locally at 754-2587. 
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